
RSPB Big Schools Birdwatch 
4 January to 12 February 2016  

 
Are you looking for a fun, easy activity that engages your  
class with nature and fits with the national curriculum? 

 
Registration has opened 
for the RSPB Big 
Schools Birdwatch, 
from 4 January to 12 
February 2016. It takes 
just one hour, and 
teachers can pick any 
day during the first half of 
spring term to take part.  
 
A record breaking 90,000 
pupils and teachers took 
part in the survey last 
year by counting the 
feathered friends that visit 
their grounds. All the 
information collected by 
schools helps to track 
bird numbers, providing 
an insight into which 
species are doing well 
and those that need our 
help. 
 
It works across a wide 
age and ability range and 
there's plenty of flexibility 
to run it as simply as you 
like either as the 
centrepiece of cross-
curricular studies, project 
work, or as a way to 
improve your school 
grounds.  
 

To find out more, register and download teaching resources visit  
www.rspb.org.uk/schoolswatch 

 

 

http://www.rspb.org.uk/discoverandenjoynature/discoverandlearn/schoolswatch/

